
 

Symposium ‘The need for implementing, harmonizing, and 

standardizing PROMs in care and research’  

Tuesday 10th of December 2024, 9:00-13:00  

VU Griffioen, Nieuwe Universiteitsgebouw (NU), De Boelelaan 1111, 1081 HV Amsterdam 

 

We hereby invite you to join the symposium ‘The need for implementing, harmonizing, and 

standardizing PROMs in care and research’ on Tuesday morning December 10, location VU Griffioen. 

 

The symposium is organized by the PROM Expertise Center, led by dr. Lotte Haverman, associate 

professor at the Child and Adolescent Psychiatry and Psychosocial Care department of the Emma 

Children’s Hospital and Amsterdam Public Health research institute. 

 

A stimulating morning is expected, with speakers on topics like Patient Reported Outcome Measures 

(PROMs), PROMIS, Shared-decision making using PROMs, and PROM use in integrated care networks, 

followed by a panel discussion.  

 

In addition, participants will be invited in group discussions to elaborate on relevant outcomes for 

patients, and barriers in PROM use. 

 

Afterwards, a lunch is provided in Bar Boele. We hope to see you there! 

 

 

Please register here! 

 

 

More information or contact about this symposium?  

Send an email to aph.mentalhealth@amsterdamumc.nl  

or use this link to register for the symposium https://forms.office.com/e/GbUL5S5rfL 

 

https://www.hetklikt.nu/over/expertise
https://forms.office.com/e/GbUL5S5rfL
mailto:aph.mentalhealth@amsterdamumc.nl
https://forms.office.com/e/GbUL5S5rfL

